
PARENT Q & A SESSION 

Tuesday, September 8th @ 7pm 

 

Stelly’s PAC will be hosting a parent Q&A Session on Tuesday, 
September 8 at 7:00pm in the multi-purpose room. 

This meeting will be with Interim Principal Gord Redlin, Vice-
Principal Wendy Laws, and Interim Vice-Principal Ryan Braun.  

The focus is to ask questions and share our thoughts so the 
admin can walk parents through key topics like health and 
safety, the new timetable, etc. 

Due to COVID-19, we will only have up to 22 parents allowed 
in-person. The PAC will run a zoom conference if additional 
parents want to attend. Parents will need to register for an in-
person seat with Dana: danajensen54321@gmail.com. As we 
have limited in person seats available, we ask parents to be 
mindful and limit the seats they request to 1 person per 
household. 

 

Please email PAC President, Dana Jensen to register for a spot 

(either in person or Zoom) and for more details:  

danajensen54321@gmail.com  

Zoom details will be posted on our PAC Website closer to the 

date for those attending via Zoom. 

mailto:danajensen54321@gmail.com
https://stellys.sd63.bc.ca/course/view.php?id=92

